
 

Kudos: Don Clark 

Don Clark, deputy director of the Office of Intellectual Disability (OID), was selected 

as one of two recipients of the County Commissioners Association of Pennsylvania 

(CCAP) Affiliate Award. Don was selected for his “superior efforts in creating new 

options for counties to work collaboratively with the commonwealth in developing 

an improved county-based management structure for community intellectual 

disability services.” He received the award on August 5 at the 2018 CCAP Annual 

Conference in Adams County.  
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